SHORESH HEBREW HIGH SCHOOL

Welcome Back

Monday, September 2
4:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Please join the

The Meiselmans'
2810 Washington Avenue
Chevy Chase, Maryland 20815

(across the street from the Meadowbrook Stables)

Students and their families, faculty, and directors are all invited.
Dietary laws observed .. . and vegetarian options provided.
Please RSVP by Friday, August 30
shoreshhebrewhigh@gmail.com or call at: 301.828.1912

6125 Montrose Road, Rockville, Maryland 20852 301.828.1912




